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Date changed to May 1 for submission of EP meaningful use attestations  

Indiana will begin accepting Program Year 2014 meaningful use (MU) attestations for eligible professionals (EPs) May 1, 

2014, rather than April 17, 2014, as originally announced in Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Banner page 

BR201407. The Medical Assistance Provider Incentive Repository (MAPIR) is scheduled to be upgraded to comply with 

Program Year 2014 changes, and this upgrade will be completed by May 1, 2014. To ensure that the upgrade has been 

completed, please do not submit your attestation until May 1, 2014, or after.  

Any EP Program Year 2014 attestation started in MAPIR before the upgrade is complete will be aborted and will 

have to be restarted after the system upgrade. Please note that for meaningful use, all Indiana Health Coverage 

Programs (IHCP) providers will have a 90-day reporting period within the calendar year for Program Year 2014. 

For additional information, see the EHR Incentive Program web page at 

indianamedicaid.com. Direct questions to the Indiana EHR help desk at  

1-855-856-9563 toll-free or send email inquiries to MedicaidHealthIT@fssa.in.gov. 

 

 ICD-10 Q&A 

MORE IN THIS ISSUE 

The IHCP rates for clinical laboratory services  
adjusted based on 2014 Medicare rates 
Pursuant to Section 1903(i)(7) of the Social Security Act, the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) has adopted the 

2014 Medicare rates for clinical laboratory procedure codes when the IHCP’s previous reimbursement rate exceeded the 

2014 Medicare rate. As announced in IHCP Banner Page BR201348, the rate changes were effective for dates of service on 

or after January 1, 2014. The updated rates are reflected in the Fee Schedule at indianamedicaid.com. 

http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/general-provider-services/ehr-incentive-program.aspx
mailto:MedicaidHealthIT@fssa.in.gov
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Banners/BR201348.pdf
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Publications/MaxFee/fee_schedule.asp
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With the October 1, 2014, ICD-10 implementation date quickly approaching, provider questions may persist and become 

even more pressing. If you have a question regarding ICD-10, please send your inquiry to 

INXIX.ICD10Questions@HP.com. The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) will continue to address questions 

submitted and make responses available on the ICD-10 FAQ web page at indianamedicaid.com and through IHCP 

publications. 

Q. Will ICD-10 affect my revenue flow?  

A. ICD-10 may affect your revenue stream if you are not prepared! If you are well-prepared and provide correct codes 

when billing, your revenue stream will not be interrupted. 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at (317) 655-3240 in the 

Indianapolis local area or toll-free at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com. To receive 

email notices of future IHCP publications, subscribe to 

IHCP E-mail Notifications. 
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A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white and without graphics, is available for your convenience. 
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